
Date: Thu, 25 Nov 1999 16:21:56 -0400
From: Mark G McLean <MCLEANMG@gov.ns.ca>
To: limnos@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: Bioassessment

I recently discovered your webpage "Freshwater Benthic Ecology and 
Aquatic
Entomology Homepage". I was very impressed, the best source of 
information
on this topic I've seen. My only complaint with web pages with this much
information is that it is diffic ult to download large documents such as
your paper titled "Bioassessment of Freshwater Using Benthic
Macroinvertebrates- A Primer". Therefore I was wondering how to get a 
hard
copy of this paper. 

Again, excellent web site. 

_____________________________________
Mark McLean, BSc., MES
Environmental Assessment Officer
Nova Scotia Department of the Environment
Ph. (902) 424-2387
Fax. (902) 424-3571


